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Dear Mr Gtacfuon,

I refer to your letter dated 20th March, 2003, inviting the Chaitman of the COB to
participate in the roundtable cfucuse.ions organized by yow: Board in Washillgton. DC on
March 31st

We have carefully considered your invitation and we acknowledge that the subject matter
is of utmost import&llc:e to the financial markets. As a stock matket regulatory authority,
we welcome your initiative to hold such roundtable discussions given the far reaching
implications of your proposed rules. We have however conduded that their implications
should be assessed at the governmental level insofar as they involve possible conflicts
with existing or upcoming national and European legislations. We undetstand that high
level European Commission repzesentatives will participate in your roundtable and will
represent all 15 member states. They will be accompanied by representatives of our
diplomatic representation in Washington DC. We trust that the European Commission
will convey the european concerns that we totally share.

We will follow up with the highest interest the outcome of these discussions and we
welcome the opportunities for future cooperation with your Board as the need may
develop.
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